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IR.028/2020 
        3 July 2020 

 

Re: Designation of a substitution holiday for a holiday during Songkran Festival for the year 2020 
To President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
Reference Letter no. IR.014/2020, Re: “Notification on Cancellation of Holidays on April 13-15, 2020,  

dated 20 March 2020” 
 

According to T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited (the “Company”) cancelled its holidays 
for the year 2020 by cancelling the holidays on 13-15 April 2020 (Songkran Day) and would designate 
substitution holidays in later occasion, with details as reference. On 30 June 2020, the resolution of the 
Cabinet approved 27 July 2020, as a public holidays in substitution for 1 day of Songkran Day for the 
year 2020. 

Therefore, the Company designated Monday 27 July 2020 as the Company's holidays in substitution for 
a holiday during Songkran Festival. For the other 2 holidays, the Company will later designate 
substitution holidays as deemed appropriate. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

                                                                                      Sincerely yours, 
 
 
                         (Mr. Pitsanu Vichitcholchai) 
                           Chief Executive Officer 
                  T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited 
 
 
 


